Appendix one — response from
Department of Parliamentary Services

DEPARTMENT OF PARLIAMENTARY SERVICES
Office of the Chief Executive

Ref: D22/63842
25 November 2022

Ms Margaret Crawford
Auditor-General of NSW

The Audit Office of New South Wales
GPO Box 12

SYDNEY NSW 2001 ,J

Dear Ms Crawford
Re: Auditor-General’s Report to Parliament - Members’ Additional Entitlements 2022

| refer to your report to Parliament on Members’ Additional Entitlements 2022 and specifically to the
following items titled:

1. Enhanced public reporting of Members’ expenditure claims
The Department remains committed to implementing the enhanced public reporting of

Members’ expenditure claims as contained in the Annual Report and Determination of the
L L Parliamentary Remuneration Tribunal dated 16 May 2018.

L

!

As indicated in previous years, the Department requires significant funding from NSW
Treasury to develop appropriate systems in respect to the original recommendation put
forward by the Audit Office. The Department will again submit a proposal for funding to
NSW Treasury, as part of its 2023/24 budget cycle.

Yours sincerely

Mark Webh
Chief Executive
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